COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE 1

CHED REGIONAL MEMORANDUM ORDER

No. 19, s. 2023
DATE g October 9, 2023
TO - ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS
Public and Private Higher Education Institutions
Attention: Internationalization Director/Coordinator
SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF INTERNATIONALIZATION DATA
1. The Commission on Higher Education Regional Office |, recognizing the

importance of internationalization in the development and enhancement of educational
institutions' global competitiveness, fostering cultural exchange, and promoting
international collaboration, is incessant to provide assistance to public and private
higher education institutions in the Region to strengthen your internationalization
program.

2. As part of CHEDROI's commitment to advancing this agenda, we require your
institution's participation to answer the Regional Internationalization Survey to help
us gather comprehensive and accurate data on your internationalization efforts.

3. Below are the key details and deadlines for data submission:

Survey Deadline: October 20, 2023 (2019 to 3rd Quarter of 2023)
January 15, 2024 (including 4th Quarter of 2023)

Please ensure that all required data will be submitted by the specified deadline. Timely
submission is vital for the success of this initiative.

Data Collection Method:
The electronic survey form may be accessed below:

https://bit.ly/INTERNATIONALIZATION

Data Accuracy:

It is imperative that the report submitted is accurate and up-to-date. Inaccurate or
incomplete data may impact the validity of the survey results and hinder our collective
efforts to improve internationalization in the Region.
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Contact Information:

If you have any questions or require assistance with the data submission process,
please do not  hesitate to contact chedroi@ched.gov.ph (cc:
agbarde@ched.qov.ph & mfmina@ched.gov.ph) or call 072-242-2750.

4. The Commission appreciates your institution’s commitment to promoting
internationalization in higher education, and your participation in this survey is
invaluable to our collective efforts in this regard. Your data will contribute to a
comprehensive understanding of the state of internationalization in higher education
institutions, enabling us to identify best practices and areas for improvement.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. We look forward to receiving your
university's data and working together to advance internationalization efforts in our
higher education sector.

~

CHRISTINE NUFERRER, Ed D
Director IV
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